Accounts are being set up for summer and next school year. You will receive an email from IXL once the
accounts are ready. If you have not received it by June 1, please contact Aretha to get your child’s
username and info. The link that needs to be used is https://www.ixl.com/signin/iccs. Students that
already have an IXL username and password from this year will use the same one.

Rising 1st Grade Summer Reading

During the summer, students at Immaculate Conception are expected to read two books. Students
should be prepared to take the Accelerated Reader (AR) tests on the books when they return to
school in the fall.

The required book for 1st grade is Biscuit Goes to School by Alyssa Satin Capucilli.

Students should also choose another book to read for the summer. The only requirements are that
the book be at least K-1st grade level and have an AR test. To check to see if a book has an AR test,
visit this site: http://www.arbookfind.com/UserType.aspx This site will also tell you the book’s
reading level. Students will take an AR test on the book when they return to school in the fall.
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Summer Fun
Math and Language Arts

Rising 1st Grade Summer Math and Language Arts (IXL)

The purpose of Immaculate Conception’s Summer Math and Language Arts Program is to encourage
students to review and practice skills learned during the school year.

Students are expected to participate by practicing online on IXL. Each student is required to complete 30
minutes a week on practicing math and 15 minutes a week on language arts. Please have your child
practice a variety of skills.

Your child’s homeroom teacher will check the reports when school returns in August. Your child will
need to have a total of 10 hours completed in math and 5 hours completed in language arts. The first day
of school is August 10, 2016. All work needs to be completed by Friday, August 5th.



